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Important Information  

Dear Parents, 

We hope this finds you in the best of health and spirits. It has been two weeks since the start of the Distance 
Learning programme at our school. By now we expect that each and every student has access to the online 
learning programme and is aware of the routine. We hope that your children are engaged and are enjoying 
this new mode of education during these difficult times. 

Distance Learning 
All our teachers and staff are continuously working hard behind the scenes preparing innovative online 
lessons, videos, worksheets and resources to ensure that your child(ren) do not miss out on their learning. 
Under these unprecedented circumstances your child will need your help and support to assist them in their 
learning or with any technical difficulty. Al Ain Juniors School has allocated competent and trained 'Distance 
Learning Coordinators' for every phase to assist you with your queries in both English and Arabic. Their 
contact details are available on our website. 

Fees 
AJS has always strived to provide the most resourceful education with the most affordable fees. We 
understand that under the current circumstances many of our parents may be facing financial difficulties. 
However, providing further discounts to our already very low tuition fees will undeniably hinder our ability to 
continue delivering online classes for your children and will hamper their learning for the coming months. We 
regret that it will not be possible to apply any discounts to the tuition fees at this stage. 

Nevertheless, all transport fees is suspended from April 2020 onwards and will not show up in the upcoming 
invoices. Please contact the office for any queries related to your child's fees. 

Mode of Payment 
Considering the precautionary measures taken by the UAE Govt and the social distancing guidelines, the 
option to pay your child's fees via direct bank deposit through ATM/CDM has been enabled. You can also 
transfer fees directly to the school's account through your bank's online banking platform. Our bank details 
are given below: 

Indian System 
Account Name: Al Ain Juniors School 
Bank Name: Bank of Baroda 
Account No: 90060200000557 
IBAN No.: AE260110090060200000557 
Swift code: BARBAEADALN 
 



 
 
 

1. Scan the receipt 
2. Provide the student Reg No., name and grade 
3. Send an email with the above details to the following address: fees.aji@alainjuniors.com 
4. You will receive an acknowledgment of your payment and a soft copy of the receipt on your email address. 

The school office will also remain open every day from 9:00 am - 2:00 pm from Sun - Thu, to attend to all your 
queries or fee payments. 

Please do continue to visit our website (www.alainjuniors.com) at regular intervals as it will be continuously 
updated with information, contact details and frequently asked questions. 
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